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Dear Beacon View Families 
 

It has been another incredibly busy week at school, between the Year 5 Butser Farm visit, the Science Dome 
coming to school and STEM visits to UTC. This followed a week with RecepƟon visiƟng Goodwood Farm, 
World Book Day, a Year 6 History talk and the LiƩle Voices Singing performance. We are so lucky to have so 
many wonderful opportuniƟes available to our children. Thank you to all the staff who have been working so 
hard to ensure we can do these trips for liƩle/no cost to families.  
 

It was great to meet with the School Family Advisory Group, we have come up with an idea for a celelbraƟon 
event in the summer term and are now going to discuss this with the School Council next week—once we 
have a finalised plan we will be in touch with a date so that as many of you as possible can join us.  
 

Please be aware that next Friday 21st March is Comic Relief Day and the theme is celebraƟng 40 years of 
Comic Relief. For this day, children can wear whatever they want to wear, however no football kits please 
and nothing we can see up, down or through. This keeps everyone safe.  
 

Hopefully the sunshine will conƟnue over the weekend and we can all get outside. Have a good weekend 
and we will see you on Monday. 
Kind regards,   
Sally Hodgson 
PS I am looking for parent volunteers for the School Family Advisory Group and Forest Schools, please see me.  

 Attendance  
Whole School - 93%   

 
    Winning class - Victorious with 95% 

❗Sponsored Fitness Circuit - change of 

date ❗ 

We’re thrilled to announce that Kelly Simm, a 
world-class gymnast and Commonwealth 
Games gold medalist, will be visiƟng us for 
our Great Athletes event, now taking place on 
March 20th! 
 
On the day, all pupils will take part in a 
sponsored fitness circuit led by Kelly, 
followed by an engaging assembly where she 
will share her incredible journey in sport. The 
event will conclude with a Q&A session, giving 
pupils the chance to ask their own quesƟons. 
 
Fundraising is already underway, and we 
encourage you to get friends and family 
involved by sponsoring the children. All 
money raised will go towards new sports 
equipment and enhancing physical acƟvity in 
school. 
 
Thank you for your support—we can’t wait for 

New AƩendance Email – SupporƟng AƩendance Together! 
 

To help support good aƩendance, we’ve introduced a 
dedicated aƩendance email: 
aƩendance@beaconviewprimary.co.uk. 
 

If your child is unwell, please send any relevant medical 
evidence to this email. This helps us keep accurate records and 
provide the right support. 
 

✅ Accepted Medical Evidence: 
· ConfirmaƟon of a medical appointment 
· PrescripƟon for medicaƟon 
· Dated receipt for over-the-counter medicaƟon 
Screenshot of a call log with a medical professional 
 

❌ Not Accepted as Medical Evidence: 
· Photos of your child 
· Photos of bodily fluids (e.g., sickness or diarrhoea) 
 
If you have any concerns about your child’s aƩendance and 
would like to arrange a meeƟng, please contact the school 
office—we’re here to help! 
 

Thank you for working with us to support 
your child’s aƩendance. 



 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
 
We saw lots of creaƟvity and enthusiasm when we celebrated World Book Day on 6th March. It was 
wonderful to see everyone joining in. 

                       Year R Goodwood Farm Trip 

Our recepƟon children had an amazing Ɵme at Goodwood Farm.  

Their curiosity was wonderful to see and we couldn’t have asked for 
beƩer weather to explore the outdoors.  

Well done Year R we are proud of you. 



STEM 

Some of our children had an amazing Ɵme at UTC Ports-
mouth for a hands on STEM session. Some of the exciƟng 
challenges included, Lego engineering, Glider design and 
bridge building. 

Infant Voices 2025 

Our KS1 children took part in in the Infant Voices FesƟval 
at Medina Primary School. They joined other primary 
schools from across the city to sing and share perfor-

mances.  

 

Seekers 

It was an honour for Beacon View to host Seekers Create. Our children and staff had a blast over two days geƫng in-
volved with the workshops and we can’t wait to see the mural come to life. It’s amazing to think that our school  will 
be part of this vibrant, community driven piece of art that celebrates the past, present, and future of Paulsgrove. 

OPAL donaƟons 
 

We are sƟll looking for fancy dress costumes and accessories (hats, scarves, handbags, suitcases etc), 
small world items including cars and dolls, as well as craŌ and colouring resources for the front outdoor 

classroom. If you can help with these items, please pop them into the school office.  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Comic Relief – Friday 21st March 

We’re excited to support Comic Relief on Friday 21st March! Children are invited to wear their own clothes 
for the day to help raise money for this fantasƟc cause. 

In the morning, we’ll be out on the gates with donaƟon buckets, so 
please give what you can to support those in need. 

Thank you for your generosity—we appreciate your support! 



 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 OPTION 1  

or email aƩendance@beaconviewprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 

Key Dates For School 

Wednesday 19th March Parents Evening  

Thursday 20th March 
Parents Evening  

Athlete Visit Sponsorship Event  

Friday 21st March Comic Relief - non-school uniform 

Monday 24th March Year 5 Sailing Residential Meeting  

Friday 4th April Inset Day - School Closed 

Tuesday 22nd April Back to school 

Wednesday 23rd April - Friday 25th April Year 5 Sailing Residential 

Term dates for 2025/26 are now available on the website:  
hƩps://www.beaconviewprimary.co.uk/parents/term-dates  

 



 


